
10/19/2020 – Enterprise State Community College 

As of October 19, 2020, there are 10 students that have not cashed their Cares Act check 
that was mailed on May 20, 2020.  Business Office staff is working to make contact with 
these students to ensure they receive their Cares Act funds.   

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office 
at financialaid@escc.edu or 334-347-2623 ext. 2297. 
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